
Cheddleton Parish Council 
Clerk:  Ms. L. J. Eyre                                   Telephone: 01538 385223   

34 The Walks, Leek, Staffs, ST13 8BY.       Email: louise.eyre.cheddletonpc@sky.com 

 

 

3rd. November 2021. 

Dear Councillor/Member, 

 

The next Meeting of the Cheddleton Playing Field Committee will be held in the Community 

Centre, Hollow Lane, Cheddleton on Tuesday, 9th. November 2021 starting at 7.30pm. Due 

to Covid restrictions can any members of the public/press please contact the Clerk prior to the 

meeting to register your attendance as limited numbers can attend to avoid disappointment. A 

Meeting with the Volunteers will take place before the Committee starting at 6.45pm. 

 

 

 

 

Ms. L. J. Eyre, 
Parish Clerk. 

 

AGENDA 

15. Apologies. 

16. Minutes of the meeting of the 22nd. June 2021. 

17. Matters arising therefrom. 

18. Correspondence: - 

19. Chairman’s Ideas. 

20. Anti-climb paint Climbing Frame/Slide. 

21. Complaint Toddlers Play Area. 

22. Inspection Report. 

23. General Condition of the Field. 

24. Any Works Required/Volunteers. 

25. Grange Pond. 

26. Bridge Eye. 

27. Forward Agenda Items. 

28. Confidential Item - Financial Requirements 
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